
 

 

 

 

To: City of Broken Arrow Drainage Advisory Committee 

From: Patrick P. Wilson, P.E., CFM, Stormwater Division Manager 

Project Name: Knights of Columbus Swale Grading 

Project Number: SW23040 

DAC Case Number: 23-005 

DAC Agenda Number: 23-1121 

Allocated Funds: $40,000.00 

Basin: Broken Arrow Creek 

Funds Spent: $19,850.00 

Funds Remaining: $20,150.00 

 

Description:  The resident to the west of the Knights of Columbus contacted the City regarding 
runoff from the Knights of Columbus property. The runoff was going onto the resident’s 
property and threatening to go into the house. The City contracted out to have a swale graded to 
create an interceptor ditch. The interceptor ditch has helped to mitigate the runoff from the 
Knights of Columbus.  

See Page 2 for photographs. 

 

 

 

Recommendation: Close the project and transfer the remaining funds back to the Broken 
Arrow Creek Basin fund. 

 

 

   
Patrick P. Wilson, P.E. CFM  Robin Tai 
City of Broken Arrow  City of Broken Arrow 
Stormwater Division Manager  Budget Officer 
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